Bonneville Elementary

Dear Bonneville Community,

I hope that this letter finds you and your families safe and healthy.

My name is Wayne Culley and I humbly accepted the generous offer to become principal of Bonneville Elementary.

I would first like to thank Bonneville Principal Mary Lane Grisley for all of her kindness, hard work, unselfishness, generosity, and leadership. She has a great reputation within the district, her colleagues and community Everyone lucky enough to work with her have good things to say on her behalf. I truly believe in our district's mission statement "Excellence and Equity: Every Student, Every Classroom, Every Day". Below I have added a few details about myself and I am excited to support Principal Grisley until her retirement on June 30th.



PRINCIPAL CULLEY



WEST JORDAN HIGH SCHOOL Coach of Football, Track, and Cross Country

I am excited about becoming part of the Bonneville community. I can't wait to meet and learn students' names, what they are interested in, and how I can make them feel special.

During this difficult time in the world, active and involved parents are more important than ever! It is important that parents, teachers, and I work together to help students feel safe and comfortable before they can learn (Maslow's Hierarchy of Needs).

In my career, I have had the opportunity to be a 7th, 8th, 9th grade Science Teacher, Head Coach, Coach, and Assistant Principal. Before becoming an Administrator, I taught MELP and C&A at Clayton and Glendale Middle School. Just like Bonneville, the students I taught have always had very high growth and proficiency scores in my classroom. Three years ago I left Clayton to become the Assistant Principal at Meadowlark Elementary. Over the past three years I have been effective in changing student behavior, culture, and academic success for all students. Student success was apparent in the hallways, lunchroom, recess, and on the end of the year state tests. This year I was Salt Lake School District's National Outstanding Assistant Principal of the Year.







SALT LAKE SCHOOL DISTRICT VICE PRINCIPAL OF THE YEAR 2019–2020

* Also current State of Utah and National Nominee

I have heard nothing but great things about Bonneville's dedicated teachers. I am excited to become part of this community and continue the tradition of excellence at Bonneville Elementary.

Sincerely, Principal Culley